
C
O

M
P

U
T

I
N

G
 C

A
M

P

<Information Technology>
<coder>Sravya Nagalakunta</coder>



SRAVYA

NAGALAKUNTA

My name is Sravya Nagalakunta,
studying in the 11th grade. I would
like to call myself an avid art
enthusiast and find pleasure in

practising various art forms. I have
always loved math, design and computer
science. My love for STEAM first began

with simple Scratch code, which
developed into a passion. I am

currently involved in various programs
and organizations like: greenlight 4
girls, codenovate, new york academy of
science, reinvented magazine and more.
Computer science is an amazing field
and therefore, I plan to pursue it.
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The main goal of this session was to
understand and learn about the basics

and pre-requisites in python
programming.

Topics covered: Print, Variables,
Functions,and Loops

We learned to create patterns and when
to use while or for loops. 

 

DAY 1

PYTHON  PROGRAMMING
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Using information I learnt at the
camp, I created a program to detect

whether a year is a leap year or not..
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DAY 2

BUILDING A BASIC

COMPUTER

The main goal of this session was to
understand and learn about the basis
of a physical computer. We learned
about logic gates and boolean which
were then implemented in Minetest

using mesecons mod.
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DAY 3

IOT AND SMART HOME

The main goal of this session was to
understand and learn about the world
of IoT and smart home. We used HomeI/O
to interface sensors and actuators
using Scratch, Python and the Smart

Home Console (Tab)
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DAY 4

AI AND ML

The main goal of this session was to
understand and learn about artificial
intelligence and its subset, machine

learning and its uses.
We learned to train a computer to

always win a tic tac toe game using
Scratch
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DAY 5

MOBILE APP

DEVELOPMENT
The main goal of this session was to
understand and learn about mobile app
development and its components: design

and code.
Using thunkable, we made an app to
track your car parking spot and to
find the path from your current

location to it.
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DAY 6

BUILDING A COMPUTER

NETWORK
The main goal of this session was to
thoroughly learn about the networks.
Topics covered were: Binary numbers,
Octal numbers and Hexa numbers, IP
addresses. We learnt more through

cisco packet tracer.
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